
SCC Meeting Minutes 

March 2nd, 2021 

 

Attendees: 

Raquel Weinmaster, Shaune Beatty, Baydon Rowe, Polly Anne Rowe,  Julie Gabriel, Janelle 
Prybylski, Randeed Simonsen, Deryk Wyatt, Nicole Pohl, Oriahna Ries, Tim Bomboir, Richelle 
MacDonald 

Meeting called to order at 6:34 pm by Julie Gabriel 

Motion to adopt old minutes made. All in favour, motion passed.  

Financial Report: 

• “Cross fit” room paid off.  
• Playground payment completed. That leaves us with $8300 to pay off over the next 4 

years.  
• $510 was raised through the Raise the Dough Fundraiser.  

Principal’s Report: 

• Attendance has increased since February break.  
• COVID update – we did have a grade affected after the break, however, the timing was 

fortunate in that it limited the isolation period away from school to just one week. 
Remote learning went well, but the paper packages were much appreciated by parents.  

• There is still no update on graduation like events for Grade 8 farewell. Much of this 
depends on provincial guidelines.  

• We are hopeful to see extracurriculars come back at some point as well.  
• One School, One Book – wrap up was an interview with the author during school hours. 

We will continue this tradition next year. If anyone has a recommendation, please let 
Mr. Beatty know.  

• Mr. Beatty has secured “Earth Rangers” to present to Grades 1-5. This should be a good 
online event. 

• Numeracy – March is About Math Madness – encouraging families to get involved in 
some math fun. The activities will be shared on announcements and also there is a 
temporary link on the school website.  

• Reminder to SCC Members to complete the 4 seasons Reconciliation Training.  
• Report cards will go out next Friday.  

Old Business:  

• Raise the Dough went really well. The manager of Domino’s mentioned that he would 
be happy to help us with a hot lunch in the future.  

• Hot lunch – Oriahna contacted the Regional and they are willing to make the hot lunch 
for us. Someone from the Regional would deliver it to Yorkdale. Do we want to do one 



meal, or offer multiple options? Logistically, offering the one meal would likely be the 
easiest. It needs to be something easy to eat to cover all ages. Also, in terms of cost, we 
should pick something that makes a nice easy number for counting money. Discussion 
was had about options. Oriahna will discuss with her contact and touch base through 
group chat.  

• Order forms will need to go out by this Friday in order to be back in time. Hot lunch 
days will be March 24th and 25th. Nicole P. will send order form to Mrs. Els. Mr. Beatty 
suggested Grade 8’s can help with counting the money and tallying order forms.  

New Business: 

• Next meeting will be April 6th, 2021.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:39 pm 

 

 


